
PAC 

Silent Auction 

  

Please consider donating an item (or items) for 
the silent auction at our OPRA Fall Conference. 

All proceeds benefit OPRA-PAC.  
 

Please contact Jeff Davis (jdavis@opra.org) with 
your intended gift. 

 
We look forward again to a quite fun and 

successful Silent Auction.  
 
 

Thank You! 

  

Tuesday, Sept 25, 2012 
  

Embassy Suites Hotel - Dublin, OH 
  

8:30 - 10:30 pm 


